
 
 

 
Contact: Capt. Chris Buchanan 

Telephone: 850-227-1115 
Email: cbuchanan@gcso.fl.gov 

  
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
June 1, 2022 

INVESTIGATION INTO DISCOVERY OF HUMAN REMAINS CONTINUES 
 

Yesterday the Gulf County Sheriff’s Office (GCSO) responded to a construction site near 
the intersection of State Road 71 and Chipola Avenue in Wewahitchka, after a call was 
received about the discovery of human remains.   

Today, GCSO Investigators continued a search of the site and utilized a K-9 trained to find 
human remains.  “We will do everything we can to try and unravel this mystery,” said 
Sheriff Mike Harrison.  Additional work at the site is scheduled for tomorrow, when the 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement will search the site with a ground penetrating 
radar.  “We want to eliminate the possibly of any additional grave sites,” said Sheriff 
Harrison. 

A preliminary report from the Medical Examiner’s Office is expected tomorrow and further 
information will be provided. 
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